## Alberto Quintanilla

From: Jereny Keckham < Lumiere.blob9.unit401@qmil.com>

Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 3:49 BM

To: cityanail

Cc: Jereny Kedkham; Wendy Li

Subject: Rublic Comment for the Upcoming 7 PM City Council Meeting 05/16/23

Dear City Council,

We are writing as homeowners and residents in the City of Fremont. Our property is in the Lennar development near Warm Springs Bart. Our address is 3893 Quantum Dr.

Recently, the City of Fremont placed no parking signs and a Tesla private road sign on our residential street of Quantum Dr. We find the privatization of a public residential street erroneous and problematic.

The front door to our building is on Quantum Dr and we bought this property with the expectation of available public street parking in front of our building for our friends and family who may visit from time to time.

The no parking signs on the side of the street closest to Tesla make sense because that is a driving lane. However, there is a painted line on the residential side of Quantum Dr directly parallel to the curb in front of our building that indicates public street parking.

We would like the City of Fremont to revisit Tesla's approval.

Sincerely, Wendy and Jeremy